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Pergo announces date for Year-End Report  
 
Pergo today announces that the date for the Year-End Report for 2005 is set to 
February 20, 2006. The report will be sent out at about 8.30 a.m. Swedish time. 
 
A live presentation will be held the same day at Operaterrassen in Stockholm, at 3.00 
p.m. where Tony Sturrus, CEO of Pergo, will comment on the report. Details 
concerning the presentation will be sent out a few days in advance. 
  
 
For further information, please contact:  
CEO Tony Sturrus, phone +1 919 773 50 60 or +46 410 36 31 00,  
e-mail: tony.sturrus@pergo.com 
VP General Counsel and responsible for Investor Relations, Frida Rosenholm,  
phone +46 410 36 31 00, e-mail: frida.rosenholm@pergo.com 
IR- and Pressduty weekdays, phone +46 70 676 11 57 
 
 
About Pergo 
Pergo is a leading flooring company with leading market positions, particularly in Europe and the USA. 
Pergo’s net sales amount to approximately SEK 2.8 billion and the number of employees is around 
700. Pergo developed laminate flooring at the end of the 1970s and launched the product in Europe 
during the 1980s. The company initiated sales in the US in 1994 and on a smaller scale later in Asia in 
1995 and Latin America in 1997. The company’s products have been marketed under the PERGO® 
brand since 1989.  The company is listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange’s O-list. For further 
information about Pergo, please visit www.pergo.com. 
 


